
HAPPY

AUBURN UNIVERSITY'S 
COLLEGE OF SCIENCES AND MATHEMATICS

 INVITES YOU TO

Participants will engage with women across science
and math disciplines during break-out sessions, panel

discussions, and lunch. 

A m in i - c on f e r en ce  t o  en cou rage  
8 - 1 0 t h  g rade  g i r l s  i n t e r e s t ed  i n  pu r s u i ng  STEM ma j o r s

1 4  Feb rua r y  2023
8 : 4 5am  - 1 2 : 4 5pm  CST

Aubu rn  Un i v e r s i t y

If you are an interested
school, email Cara Brittain
(cnw0012@auburn.edu) for
more information.


